
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
SEPTEMBER 4, 2024 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Wednesday September 4 at 7 p.m. at the 
Village Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in 
attendance include President Phillips, Treasurer/Zoning Administrator Mahalak, 
Clerk Somers and Council Members Durham, Gauthier, Lucas, Schick, Skuse and 
Wambold.  The minutes of the August meeting were approved on a motion from 
Durham with support from Wambold.  The Treasurer’s report was approved 
subject to audit on a motion from Gauthier with support from Schick.  The bills 
were approved for payment on a motion from Wambold with support from 
Gauthier.   President Phillips apologized Sue Harvey of the Cozy Cabin for 
upsetting her. She asked Sue to be a part of the committee to redo zoning 
ordinances when we work on our updates.   Mahalak gave an update on the Town 
Hall meeting and the follow up meeting with the Planning Commission.  The 
decision by the PC is to not recommend pursuing a Marijuana Facility in the 
Village. Schick gave an update on the RRC. She anticipates that Skuse will join with 
her and Lucas to work on RRC issues.  Nate Walker gave the FD report.  They 
participated in the Labor Day parade.  Nate thanked Raleigh Potts for detailing the 
truck and Mike Basner for dressing up as the Fire Puppy for the parade.  Nate is 
hoping to get the department more involved in community events.  There were 
14 medical runs and no fire runs this past month. Gary Graves gave the 
maintenance report.  He is getting equipment ready for the winter months.  He 
will be putting up the fence beside the pavilion to enclose the tots play area.  
President Phillips gave an update on our meeting with Chris from Fleis and 
Vandenbrink about projects that we would like to consider to work on for grant 
funding.  Lornie White gave the sewer report.  All is going well currently.  The 
President’s report was given in writing.  A motion was made Durham with support 
from Wambold to send in the grant form for the Sunrise Gardening Club.  It will 
possibly give us up to $1,000 for adding flowers to our downtown region.  Motion 
to adjourn by Gauthier with support from Schick, Carried.  
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 


